




To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I do not have a formal resume and so would like to introduce myself via this letter. My name is 
Carol O’Brien and I am a 43-year resident of the great city of Wauwatosa. The first 12 of those 
years were spent renting an upper duplex until we could afford to buy our current home 31 years 
ago. 
 
During that time I have had the honor and enjoyment of being an active member of the 
community. I volunteered for numerous things in the schools as my four children attended  
Roosevelt, McKinley, Longfellow, Whitman and West. 
 
While the kids were still home I also served as a co-chair of the Silent Auction at the Firefly Art 
Fair, run by the Wauwatosa Historical Society. I was also part of a committee of 6 that ran the 
Plein Air Affair for the Historical Society for two years. This was an outdoor painting event run 
over the course of a week involving over 50 artists.  
 
Following that I was on the committee that organized and ran the Windows into Wauwatosa 
event for the Neighborhood Association Council for 5 years. We presented community members 
the opportunity to get a behind-the-scenes look into various businesses and establishments for 
one fun-filled weekend each year.  
 
One thing seemed to lead to another and then I was on the committee for the Tosa All-City 
Read, from its inception 12 years ago until this past Spring. After a last hurrah helping to 
organize a city-wide photo contest, I decided to pursue other interests. 
 
Which leads me to my application today to the Senior Commission. I turn 70 on Sunday, and it 
seemed like it was time to see what I could do to help make our city a place where seniors could 
feel engaged, safe and included. I feel my past experiences speak to my ability to be a 
collaborative and productive member of any group. I hope you’ll feel the same. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Carol O’Brien 
 




